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14th February 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

After trialling the use of Parent Pay, we have found that this is working well for 

school meals but not for children’s snack. Therefore we have decided to go 

back to paying for snack with cash. This will take place from 25th February 2019.  

 

If your child would like snack you can give money to their class teacher each 

day or for the week. Please make sure it is in an envelope with their name on.  

 

Snack costs 15p per day for one piece of toast, this must be paid for your child 

to receive snack.  

 

If your account balance is in credit for snack on Parent Pay please inform the 

school office and this can be refunded back to you.  

 

School meals, breakfast club, trips, etc. will still be paid via Parent Pay. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

The School Office  
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